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SHARK ANGLING CLUB OF GREAT BRITAIN 

COMMITTEE MEETING  

HELD ON 30
th

 September AT 7.00pm 

At Looe Social Club and via Zoom  

 

Present: - M Collings - Chair, C Kelly - Secretary, P Davis, C Aldridge, K Tapper, 
 

Via Zoom: S Dabney, S Ward 

 

Apologies:  A McKay,  
 

Absent: S Thomas, D Stone     Members present: K Burden  

 
Minutes of Last Meeting – 

29
th

 July 2024 - Proposed as an accurate record by P Davis, seconded by C Aldridge. 

 

Matters Arising 

 

1. The secretary stated that Bob & Jean Woodman had now been asked to attend the Presentation 

Evening and they were delighted to attend. 
2. The Direct Debit form still in the design stage unfortunately but would be looked at shortly. 

3. Festival – the secretary stated that Ant Hill was now booked for the Festival but one more boat 

was still needed. The Chair to contact the owner of Huntress in Mevagissey. 
 

Trophy Claims –          -      S Chivers 12lb line 71” blue line test passed 
- R Blake – Carl Aldridge Trophy - confirmed 
- R Day – R J Day trophy - confirmed 
- P Whistance – European 
- C Bett – (+ 1 month) IGFA cert presentation confirmed 
- M Jones – 88” Porbeagle – Various trophies - confirmed 
- S Dabney – 76” Porbeagle – K J Tapper trophy - confirmed 

 

Lucky Run C 

• The Winner of the September draw was K Tapper winning £90.00 

 

New Business 

1. The club had received an invitation to the Memorial Service and to lay a wreath, to be held on 10th 
November 2024. M Collings would hopefully attend, with S Dabney in reserve. The secretary to 

arrange the wreath. 

2. Following the recent resignation of the Chair, Bob Woodman, the secretary asked if M Collings 
would now step in as Chair. Murray stated that he proposed K Tapper as Chair, who agreed. The 

Committee voted in favour. M Collings to remain as Vice Chair.  

3. Trophy Allocation 2024 – the Committee discussed the trophy claims for 2024 and the secretary 
would inform the winners and get the trophies engraved.  

 

Any Other Business 

  
1. K Burden stated that he was interested in taking over as Secretary but would need to think further 

about it and have a talk with the current secretary first. 

The meeting closed at 7.51pm. 

 

Date of Next Meeting 25th November 2024 – at 7.00pm Lower Bar, Social Club, West Looe and via 
Zoom. 


